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FEBRUARY 23, 2015 
 
US VESSEL RESPONSE PLANS – UPDATES REGARDING ALASKA AND GUAM 
 
Reference is made to Circular No. 13/15 of February 20, 2015. 
 
Your Managers have been informed that, in regard to the section of the Circular dealing with 
arrangements in Guam, the footer mentioned for the OSROCO contract should be amended to read 
as follows:  
 

“OSRO Designation and Emergency Response Services Agreement 01 February 2015” 
 
Your Managers apologize for the error which, it is hoped, does not cause any inconvenience to 
Members. Please amend your records, however, accordingly. The Circular on the Club’s website has 
also been amended to take account of this change. 
 
 

http://www.american-club.com/files/files/cir_13_15.pdf

